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Dear Mayor Barrett and Members of the Milwaukee Common Council,

NEWaukee is excited to announce its full support in moving forward with the proposed 
streetcar. We are ecstatic the project is taking shape, and even more so to see such 
strong support for it. The proposed streetcar is a commitment to expanding public 
transportation options for citizens of Milwaukee, something that is sorely needed to 
support the momentum the city has seen over recent years. NEWaukee will continue to 
help the community participate in this important discussion and is very much looking 
forward to next week’s vote. 

-The NEWaukee Team 
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